
Hello and Happy New Year to you all!  

 

We hope you are all having a fantastic, happy and healthy start to 2020.  

 

This is a friendly reminder that the deadline for the Spring 2020 issue of YAACING is 

February 1st. Please email your submissions to the editors at YAACING@gmail.com   

 

We are so excited to read all about the incredible things happening in BC Libraries! 

 

YAACING is published four times per year and is looking for submissions that might interest 

children’s and teen specialists in BC libraries. We accept articles, program descriptions and 

ideas, conference reports, and much more. If you would like to write a regular column, send 

us a brief pitch. Submissions should be no more than 1500 words, sent in an editable format (not 

PDF). Please include a byline with your job title and workplace, or for students: your school, 

program and class information, if applicable. 

 

YAACING invites your contributions to our Reviews and Felt Story sections: 

 

Reviews: Please send us reviews of books, blogs, websites, or other 

resources. Submissions should be no more than 300 words. Longer reviews may be considered 

for publication as featured articles. 

 

Felt Stories: Share your creativity! YAACING is looking for felt story 

patterns. Submissions should include a printable pattern, photograph of the finished product, and 

related rhyme or note about the origin of the story.  

 

Stay awesome!  

 

Leah Pearse and Kate Wood 

YAACING Coeditors 
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